
Sharing the Word
Classes, departments, organizations and alumni, as 
well as groups from outside of Creighton, engage 
with the Heritage Edition across campus and in the 
Rare Books Room.

Heritage Edition

Celebrating the Word Spreading the Word

We at Creighton are fortunate to have a
Heritage Edition of The Saint John's Bible on
campus thanks to Mike and Nancy McCarthy,
who have kindly loaned their set to the
Creighton community through June 2022. The
Heritage Edition, when not in use for events
around campus, is available for viewing in the
Rare Books Room on the main level of Reinert-
Alumni Memorial Library.

Fr. Hendrickson blesses the newly arrived seven-volume Heritage 
Edition at the Mass of the Holy Spirit 2015.

Taize prayer service at St. John’s Church

Participants from the 
Institute for Priestly 
Formation, a Rare 
Books Room intern, 
and Revelation

Christmas Eve at St. John’s Church

Following the Law School’s Red Mass (2018), 
Archbishop Lucas (center), Governor Ricketts (back 
left) and several Nebraska and Iowa judges view the 
Heritage Edition with Hannah Clark, graduate intern 
with The Saint John’s Bible.

Lexie Kafka, graduate intern with The Saint John’s 
Bible, and M.A. in Ministry students 

Our Heritage Edition volumes are used for Mass, 
prayer services, and various worship events at St. 
John’s Church and other venues on campus.

Partners from the Creighton community and 
the surrounding Omaha area have allowed us 
to share the Heritage Edition illuminations 
outside of campus borders, including online.

Creighton University faculty, staff and administrators 
merge profession and faith as they speak on the sacred 
text and art of The Saint John’s Bible in our video 
series, “Lighting the Word.”

The gold lines used throughout this poster, artistic elements from the
Psalms volume, are oscilloscopic readings of the chants of Benedictine monks

Our Sermon Project invites area ministers to feature an 
illumination in their worship. The Gospels and Acts 
volume was at Kountze Memorial Lutheran Church in 
October 2018.


